From: kristin evans <k.evans1313@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Sep 9, 2024 at 4:34 PM

Subiject: Covid policies

To: kgove@hbschools.org <kgove@hbschools.org>

Good Evening BOE members and Dr. Hobough,

| would like to kindly review procedures for letting families and staff know outbreaks of COVID in
classrooms. Many staff and family members have compromised immune systems. The nurse
should let the classroom teacher know that there is a Covid case in the room because the
possibility of families with compromised immunity.

Sincerely,
Kristin Evans



